
No.A1-7836/2021 Oflice of the Divisional Forest Officer,
Kozhikode Division, 66 Floor,

B-Block, Civil Station, Kozhikode-20.

Phone / Fax : (0495)237 4450

Email : dfo.kozh.for@kerala. gov. in

Date : 18.11 .2021

Frorn
Divisionai Forest Offi cer,

Kozhikode.

{o
The Executive Engineer,

PWD Roads Division,

Kozhikode.

Sir,

Sub ; ill*:*i;l#'*#frTfr .TJH;.:1HH::,1;J.H$
for providing direct connectivity between Anakkampoyil-Kalladi-

Melppadi in Kozhikode and Wayanad Districts of Kerala State -

Reg

Ref : 1. That office No. D4l23 )l2)l4lTunnel (2) dated 2.11.2021

2. Proposal No- FP/KL/ROAD/14861612021

Your attention is invited to the reference cited. During the site inspection of the

proposed Anakkampoyil-Kalladi-Meppadi Tunnel Road Project held on 17.11.2021, it is-

seen that a major bridge along the Maripuzha River is included in the proposal of tunnel

road. Since the construction of bridge will take long time, the Site Engineer was asking

for a temporary bridge to be constructed along the river. For this also it reQuire forest

clearance, since there is tree cutting,. Hence you are directed to include the portion of

temporary bridge also and resubmit the proposal after incorporating necessary

modifications in this regard

Yours faithfully

Vt?
Divisional Forest Officer.
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